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June 11, 2025 

 

 

Practice Advisory  
  
 
Please be advised, Dr. Tracy Tan, will be closing her Pediatric practice at Carbonear General 
Hospital effective September 12, 2025.  Pediatric referrals will continue to be accepted at 
Carbonear General Hospital. 
 
Patients will be directed to follow up with their primary care provider until this vacancy is filled. 
Alternate arrangements will be made for those without a primary care provider. 
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the CGH Pediatric office 
at 709-945-5356 or by fax at 709-945-5021.   
 
It has been a pleasure serving the rural Avalon region and I appreciate your support and 
understanding during this transition. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Tracy Tan 

Pediatrician, MD, FRCPC  


